
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
12th November 2021 

 
Headteacher Awards 

 
Reception Class: Lexi for her fantastic attitude to her learning this week! 

Jake for coming into school with a huge smile on your face every day! 
 
Year 1:   Samuel for fantastic maths, counting in 2's with problem solving and reasoning. 

George for brilliant writing about a Polar bear using proper sentence construction. 
 
Year 2: India and Mylor.  They are both excellent role models in the class, showing excellent 

classroom behaviours.  They both work really hard and try their best.  They engage in 
all learning and are keen to ask and answer questions.  Keep up the good work! 

 
Year 3: Well done to Kezia last week for her super writing in English. Kezia understands 

everything that she needs to put in her writing but sometimes does not write enough. 
She has worked really hard this week on producing more writing in English lessons. 
Keep it up Kezia! A special mention also goes to Lexi-Rose who had an amazing week. 
She has been super attentive in all lessons this week and she has not stopped putting 
her hand up. Her enthusiasm and passion for her learning has been a joy to see this 
week. Please keep it up Lexi-Rose! 

  
Year 4: Charlotte for always listening and being ready to learn. 
 
Year 5: Congratulations to Charley-Dee for an improved attitude to her English work this 

week. I've seen a great improvement and she should be very proud. Also, to Ruan, who 
has been a super-star at following instructions and trying hard to meet objectives - 
thank you. I hope both of you keep it up! 

 
Year 6:  Not given this week. 
  

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception: Seth for fantastic phonics. 
Year 1:  Samuel for trying hard to write a description of a polar bear. 
Year 2:  Lucy for great work in phonics. 
Year 3:  Taylor for 100% on an AR quiz. 
Year 4:  Louisa for completing a row of diddi dots. 
Year 5:  Amelia for getting 100% on a spelling test. 
Year 6:  Riley J for getting 100% on a spelling test. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th November 2021 is Children in Need day.  We are inviting all pupils to come into school dressed in non-

uniform this day for £1 donation.  Please note that children will still be doing their normal PE sessions, so ideally 

please make sure their non-uniform is suitable for PE. 

Parent Pay have teamed up with Children in Need making it easier to donate to this worthy charity.  Find your child 

on the home page of your Parent Pay and click on the yellow box which says ‘Pay for other items’.  Scroll down and 

you will find the Children in Need section. 

Please do not bring any cash into school for Children in Need. 

 

Medication in School 
If your child requires medication in 
school, please bring it to the office 
where you will be given a medicine form 
to complete.  Children should not have 
prescribed or over the counter 
medicines in their bags. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Asthma  
If you have informed us your child has 
asthma, an asthma plan has been sent 
home with your child.  If you have not 
done so already, please could you 
complete it and return it to the school 
office by Wednesday next week. 
 
Many thanks. 

 

 

Reception Class/Year 2/Year 5/Year 6 Trips 
There are trips on Parent Pay assigned to Reception, Year 2, Year 
5 and Year 6 classes.  Year 5 and 6 are out next week, so please 
complete the consent forms on Parent Pay by Monday 15th 
November at the latest. 
Reception Class have some time before their trip, but please note 
that some parents/carers have not completed all of the 
necessary parts of the forms.  Please make sure you log on and 
complete all parts. 
Many thanks. 

Online Safety 
Increasingly it is becoming difficult to monitor your child’s usage online.  DigiSafe have produced a guide for Apple 
and Android users which recommend apps to download and monitor your child’s activity online. 
Head over to https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.kiustevr44ys for recommendations from Google, Microsoft and Apple 
for the latest apps to keep your child safe. 

 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.kiustevr44ys


Wellbeing – Emotions 

An activity for at home 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Class Only 

Writing Workshops 

There are still a few spaces left for 

both days for the Reception class 

writing workshops. 

Please email with your preferred day 

by Monday 15th November. 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget the consent forms on Parent 
Pay for the Eden Project trip! 
 

 



 

 

 


